
                                                                  
 

Report to the Academic Senate 
Wednesday, November 30, 2016 

 

1. Bargaining Survey 2016 
CFA Bargaining Survey closes tomorrow, December 1, at 5:00 pm.  

As of Monday (November 28, 2016), 346 members responded the survey.  

The CFA Bargaining Team will use survey results to develop a platform for negotiations; and if 
you don’t indicate your preferences, the bargaining team will make choices for you. 

Now is your last chance to participate in this important survey.  Please take a few minutes to 
contribute your thoughts. 

Contract talks with CSU management are scheduled to begin in summer 2017. 

2. The Fair Labor Standards Act update 

Judge Amos Mazzant of the U.S. District Court for the Eastern District of Texas granted a 
preliminary injunction on November 22, 2016 in a lawsuit challenging the DOL's authority to 
raise the salary threshold. 

On November 23, 2016, the CO suspended implementation of the new FLSA regulations until 
further notice.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. W. Xie – CFA Pomona Chapter President 
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